Woodcreek Little League Board Meeting Notes
September 19, 2019 7 pm | Old Town Pizza

IN ATTENDANCE: Andy Scott, Heather Scott, Vince Candido, James Gregg, Elizabeth Mathias,
Jason Davis, Dan Barber, Matt Gilbert, Richard Vanderzanden, Jeff Knutsen, Gina Ciappa,
Sean Ciappa, Aaron Madsen, Kim Grigsby, Chris Murray, Ryan Blyth

Meeting called to order at 7:10 pm

Meeting notes from August approved
Chris Murray first
Aaron Madsen second
All Approved

Presidents report: Andy Scott

Fall ball
* 275 players league and travel ball combined
* Up 20% from last year wi/travel, up 16% without.

Should we cap numbers for Fall ball?
* Board discussed pros and cons to this and agreed to re visit.

New flyer for Spring registration
* Use at school carnivals etc...

Spring Registration

*Work on costs for each division

*Start umpires earlier in AA season(don’t wait till Funfest)
*Explore internship umpiring with up and coming junior umpires
*Registration capture of interest in Junior umpiring

Refund Policy
* Pro-rated dates in accordance to where we are at in registration to season starting ratio.

Spring tryouts
*set up survey monkey and have sign-ups for selected dates. Limit #'s for each time and date
slot.( Saturday, Sunday, and Wednesday night).

Partner with Woodcreek High School Baseball

* Spring clinic split proceeds

* Support Dugout Club fundraiser

* Freshman mentors for up coming Junior division players’



Reports from the board:

Heather Scott:
* Nothing to report

Jason Davis:
* Nothing to report

Elizabeth Mathis:
* Nothing to report

Sean Ciappa:
* Nothing to report

Gina Ciappa:
* Nothing to report

Ryan Blyth:
* Nothing to report

Matt Gilbert:
* Nothing to report

Jeff Knutsen:
* Importance of snack bar being open this week

Dan Barber:
* WLL booth at Coyote Ridge Fall Carnival hand out flyers and info for our league.
*Look into getting soft baseballs with our logo.

Chris Murray:

*Scheduling younger divisions at earlier times.
*Umpires need to show up on time for games
*Reevaluate inter league games in the future

* QOctober5, challenger game need cheering squads.

James Gregg:
* Snack bar will be open Thursday and Friday during Fall Ball.
* Managers have been given dates to pass along to parents.

Vince Candido:
* Baseball, BBQ, and Brews November 2, at Mahany under the lights.
* Movie night - 50 tickets on-line, 57 at the door.



*Explore purchasing our own screen and do more movie night events.

Richard Vanderzanden-
* Fall Ball uniforms - Working on correcting the sizes and getting uniforms to each player that
fits.

Kim Grigsby-
* Fall Ball uniforms not matching players request.( Richard answered when discussing uniforms)

Aaron Madsen-
* Need to add a director of player development position to our board.

Meeting Adjourned at 9:00 pm:
Aaron Madsen - First

Dan Barbar - 2nd
All Approved



